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13 October 2021 

 

Dear Sixth Form parents/guardians/carers 

Thorpe Park  
 
We are so excited to be taking so many of our Sixth Form cohort to Fright Night at Thorpe Park on 
Friday!  If your child is attending, please note the added details below:    

• A temperature check will be taken in the morning, before the buses depart, anyone with a high 
temperature will unfortunately not be able to attend.   

• If a student has a high temperature on arrival to Thorpe Park we could all be turned away so it is 
imperative that we have all taken our Lateral Flow Tests on Wednesday 13 October. Reminder to 
log results:  Covid-19 Home Testing | Poole High School 

• Moreover, some aspects of the park require guests to wear masks. Please ensure your child has 
one on their person to use in these areas. 

• Students will be able to leave their belongings on the bus. They will not have access to the Sixth 
Form area/lockers on our return to school. We would recommend bringing a small additional bag 
to be taken around the park.   

• All belongings are your child’s responsibility whilst on the trip. 
• There will be an opportunity to buy some refreshments at Thorpe Park.   
• Any student in receipt of free school meals can collect their lunch at break time from the canteen.  
• Please ensure that if your child requires medication, they also have this with them. This also 

includes travel sickness medication. 
.   
We are so grateful for all of your support and hope that all Sixth Form students have a restful half-term 
when we get there!  
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 
Assistant Headteacher 
Head of Sixth Form 
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